
Hello, 
 
The Clean Energy Jobs Bill is an important step in the right direction. 
This initiative would price and limit carbon emissions and reinvest the cost of those emissions in 
communities across the state.  It would create an economic path to responsible carbon 
emissions in Oregon and facilitate investment in energy efficient upgrades in existing buildings, 
local renewable energy sources, public transportation, and wildfire prevention.   
 
I hope to see this valuable bill pass, and action taken! 
 
Thank you, 
Michele McKay 
Bend, OR 
 


